
From: 	 Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/14/2011 12:59:34 AM 
Subject: 	 Re: Final signed response to Chairman Issa 

Nope, but let me see if I can find out. Can I get a copy of the letter that was attached below? 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod©usdoj.gov ] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 08:32 PM 
To: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) <Jonathan.Meyer©dhs.gov > 
Subject: Fw: Final signed response to Chairman Issa 

Jon, 

Do you know anything about such a conference call? Thanks. 

Matt 

From: Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 08:22 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Cc: Scheel, Ann (USAAZ); Hernandez, Rachel (USAAZ); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Subject: Final signed response to Chairman Issa 

Matt and Faith: 

Chairman Issa's staff contacted ICE Leg Affairs about Fast and Furious, and there was a conference call today with 

ICE Leg Affairs and our local SAC, Matt Allen. ICE is not making any agents available to Issa's staff, but there was 

the conference call on unknown topics today. 

Would you like to reach out to ICE Leg Affairs, or should I ask our SAC here what was communicated on the call? I 

am happy to do it, but it may not be my lane. Thanks for all of your work on our humble case. PJC 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) (SMO) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 4:26 PM 
To 	 ATF 	 Melson, Kenneth E. (ATF); Hoover, William J. (ATF);1 	ATF 	(ATF); 
Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Subject: Final signed response to Chairman Issa 

« File: lssa Response 4 13 11.pdf » 
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